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Hi Rachel,
Good morning.

I am writing in regards to ZON24-0007. | represent the owner of the Community of Wagon Wheel, LLC which
owns an adjacent property.

It is my belief that the property you are listing to be rezoned is incorrectly identified. Specifically, we believe
that Community of Wagon Wheel, LLC owns the long narrow strip of property running north and south just to
the west of our property. We believe this because we had it surveyed and included in the Deed we received
Book 6489/711 named as Parcel 3.

As further proof the Deed that Florida Center for the Blind, Inc. received 7792/1256 specifically exempted this
same portion of property under Parcel 1 "and less and exempt".

Can you please provide me with a copy of any survey that was provided as part of this rezoning request?
Thank you very much,

James Lawhun



